
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/1/2014 11:35:06 AM
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fwd: Tenaska REC 

Here is your hook

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jeung, Gary P" <( pge.eom> 
Date: April 1, 2014 at 11:33:51 AM PDT
To: "Cherry. Brian K” <6KC7@pge.coro>. 
Redacted
Cc: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.coro>
Subject: RE: Tenaska REC

Redacted

Yes, about to do another small sale of Category 1 product (energy with RECs) 
to Tenaska.

gary

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 11:29 AM
T0- Redacted

Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jeung, Gary P 
Subject: Re: Tenaska REC

No Tenaska left ? Any Tebaska deals in process ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations

SB GT&S 0095458

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov


77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

RedactedOn Apr 1.2014. at 11:21 AM, 
Redacted wrote:

Tenaska has already been approved.

We have 3 REC purchase ALs pending that we are meeting with 
offices on tomorrow. We have a draft resolution recommending 
approval and they are on the agenda for April 10 meeting.

Thanks

Redacted

Original Message-

From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 11:11 AM

T0- Redacted ; Allen, Meredith; Jeung, Gary P

Subject: Tenaska REC

Did the PUC just approve these or are they pending ?

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations

77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105

SB GT&S 0095459



(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0095460


